
Will these meetings be recorded for people who can’t come? 
No, as we don’t have consent from everyone who attends for their video to be shared but we will 
share the Power Point and Q & A with you afterwards. 
 
 
How do we see/know of the Explore girls in our area? 
You are unable to see them if you are not leading one of the groups but if you are planning an event 
we do encourage that you email ogm@ggnz.org.nz and ask them to add the Explore girls to your 
section  for the event so that you can invite them. If you don’t do this they miss out on those 
experiences. 
 
 
How come sometimes when I create an event in OGM it gets approved automatically when other 
times what I would consider less risky events get reviewed and approved by a person? 
This is because if it is a camp and you have listed a camp qualified person it will automatically 
approve as if you have the camp certificate it is presumed you know what you are doing. For 
anything else it should go through to a person to approve. 
 
 
Would you welcome RIL’s into the working groups for the National Operating Plan as mentioned in 
the meeting tonight? 
No, as we will be covering some safeguarding topics but there will be opportunities for them in the 
future.  
 
What would be the time commitment for the working groups, and can you be on more than one? 
You can put yourself forward for more than one, the time commitment will be from October 2023 to 
January 2024. There will be at least three online meetings and a commitment to research and report 
back to the working group on topics relevant to the area of focus. 
 
When is the next Jamboree likely to happen? 
We are still working on this, it will be part of the National Operating plan for 2024, because there will 
need to be plenty of notice so there is time for fundraising it is safe to say it won’t be January 2024 
or 2025. 
 
Why are some of our Leaders not being sent their badge tabs? 
Badge tabs are no longer being sent out with Uniform orders, they are available for purchase at a 
small cost here: https://www.xcm.co.nz/All-Products/Online-Store/Girl-Guides/Junior-Leader-Adult-
Badge-Tab/ 
 
What are the Facebook pages for each hub? 
You can stay connected and up to date with everything happening in your area by joining your teams.  
Facebook page. There is a separate page for each Hub and section as listed below, please join the  
page relevant to you: 
Hub 1 – Te Tai Tokerau – Hub 1 Leaders 
Hub 2 – GGNZ Tamaki Makaurau (Regional Hub 2) Leaders Group 
Hub 3 – GGNZ Tamaki ki te Tonga (Regional Hub 3) Leaders 
Hub 4 – GirlGuidingNZ-Regional Hub 4 Leaders Group 
Hub 5 – GGNZ Regional Hub 5 
Hub 6 - GGNZ Te Tai Hauāuru Leader Group (Hub 6) 
Hub 7 – GGNZ Te Whanganui a Tara (RH7) Leaders 
Hub 8 – Leaders in Canterbury (Guiding) 
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Hub 9 – 
Hub 10 - GirlGuiding NZ Southland Leaders 
Leaders – GGNZ Guide Club Leaders and GirlGuiding NZ Leaders of Adults and GGNZ Guide Leaders 
Explore – GGNZ Explore/Aotearoa Team 
Rangers – GGNZ Ranger Leaders 
Brownies – GGNZ Brownie Leaders 
 
 
 
 


